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Thurs, November 26th: PT Interviews PM

Fri, November 27"

PT Interviews /No Classes

Monday, November 30th: No Classes

The OES Parent Group
is in search of members
to help support our
school community.

Our goals is to help
create and engage with the school
administration to support program or
resource opportunities for children and
parents in our school community.
Create a network to assist with school
community outreach goals, and provide
support for our school throughout the
year.
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As the environment in which we can
participate has changed the needs are
more important than ever that we
engage and support our school.

We would like to hear from you if you
are interested in lending a virtual hand
and a few hours a month to our school
community.

Please reach out to
OESparentgroup@gmail.com

Principal’s Message

Please continue to check your emails regularly as that is the primary means
of communication with parents and guardians. The parent group also has a
Facebook page and they are updating it with the communications from the
school or division for those of you on Facebook. The page is called
Onanole Elementary School Parent Group if you wish to connect to that
for reliable information as well.

These are challenging times to be a parent and I know that we have all had
lots of changes to adapt to over the past several months. I would like to feel
out the interest in a possible online session to provide some support for
anyone who would be interested. The session would be done in connection
with Val Caldwell , ( an independent consultant ) and would address topics
that include fostering resilience in our youth, managing stress and anxiety
and internet safety during remote learning. These are unprecedented times
and as parents we are experiencing challenges that we have never before
been faced with. I would like to provide an online space with a presenter in
this field to allow for a place to talk about some of the things that are really
hard right now and create a support network for our parents. We would
start with a one hour intro session and see how many are interested in
joining us. This would all be provided free of charge. Please email me if
you are interested at pryznar@rrsd.mb.ca.

Big thank you to the 5/6 students for reciting poetry over the PA system
during our Covid friendly Remembrance Day service last Tuesday. You all
did a wonderful job.

School based remote learning supports for the upcoming week.
Teachers will be connecting with any student who is required to
self-isolate this week to support their learning remotely. Let teachers know
if you are in need of your devices at home to work on your work or connect
through the TEAMS app for check-ins over the week. Packages are ready

for pick up 0% % % % %% % Z% at the school.



Kinderqgar--en!

Welcome back! I sure missed everyone
last week, I hope you all found it restful
and fun. Thank you so very much for
taking the time and making the effort to
get connected on SeeSaw. I loved the
videos the students shared and look
forward to sharing them with the
students this week.

Last week we learned about
Remembrance Day and why we wear a
poppy. The students made beautiful
pieces of art with a poem to hang up in
the hallway. This week we will
continue with Eric Carle books and
create some beautiful illustrations of
our own.

The early years evaluation is almost
complete, and I look forward to sharing
your child’s progress with you next
week.

Mrs. Lindsay

In Literacy, the grade 2s will be reviewing
R-controlled vowels and adding the suffixes ing,
ed and s. The grade 1s are reviewing th, ch, sh.
The grade 2s will be focusing this week on
writing their own stories with a clear beginning,
middle and end, while the grade 1s continue to
practice constructing a sentence that begins with
a capital and ends with a period.

In math, we have wrapped up our unit on
representing numbers. This week we will start
our unit on addition and subtraction. The grade
1s will be focusing on adding doubles, while the
grade 2s focus on adding doubles +1.

I hope everyone has a wonderful week.

Miss. Ushey

Little Poppy
Little poppy
Given to me,

Help me keep Canada safe and
free.

I'll wear a little poppy,

As red as red can be,
To show that | remember

Those who fought for me.




Hello everyone,

- | hope that you are all doing well
@Rﬂal)e and enjoying our milder
A A 2 temperatures.
Here are some of the topics that we are learning
about right now:

ELA: We are practicing our reading comprehension
strategies and are working on picking out words we
don't know during our Charlotte's Web read aloud.
We are also working on comparing texts and making
connections to what we read.

Math: In math the Grade 3s are focusing on 2-digit
addition and will soon be moving to three-digit addi-
tion late in the week. We have been practicing addi-
tion strategies such as doubles, making ten, doubles
+1, and the in-between strategy. Grade 4s are cur-
rently working on 3-digit addition and will be moving
to adding in the 1000s late in the week.

Science: We are wrapping up our Structures and
Materials unit and will be moving onto Forces and
Magnets.

Social Studies: We are taking an in-depth dive into
the geographic regions of Canada.

Stay safe & well,
Miss Krahn

I hope everyone was able to get
outside to enjoy the warmer
weather on the weekend.

= Our poem readers, Hudson,
G%aDe Abby, Sita, Flora and Hannah,
did a great job during our
virtual Remembrance Service
last Tuesday.

We will be busy this week doing assignments
to wrap up the first term.

Here is what we are up to in our classes:

Math — 2-Digit x 1 Digit & 2-Digit x2-Digit
Multiplication Steps

ELA — Literacy Choices & Post Cards for
Peace

Science — Pendulums & Friction

Social Studies — The Red River Resistance &
New Provinces & Territories to Join Confeder-
ation

Phys. Ed. — Low Organized Games

Health — Skeletal System

REMINDERS:
TUSC - Wednesday

Have a great week.
S. Stephenson

LEST WE |FORGET




Grade 7 Math:
Howdy Grade 7 and 8s

Math 8: wrapping up our review of Grade 7
algebra before diving into Grade 8 algebra out-
comes

Math 7: learning order of operations with deci-

mals and doing unit review before another
uiz
| @de 7/8 - ELA \

Social Studies: beginning to look at our new ) . . .
unit "Ancient Civilizations" by studying the We will be. working at some ﬁnlsh ups this
shift from the Stone Age to the Bronze Age. Wegk that include typ ing out Eddle. Takes off

. . L Epilogues and we will also be starting on a
Final quiz for last unit is Thursday, November . . . . .
26 new inquiry project. Task lists W}ll be

' provided daily this week for me in ELA and |

will also be connecting individually with
students on TEAMs this week. If you are
working remotely from home, please ensure
that you are logging in daily to check email
for assignments and task lists.

Science: Quiz on Monday, November 23.
Testing our Unsinkable Boats before moving
onto our new unit Water.

French: presentations of Mes Favoris for next

week. Take Care everyone and let me know if you

need a meeting on TEAMS or call me at the

Health: beginning to look at Reproductive school.
System vocabulary

The upcoming weather looks great for
November, get out there and gets some
vitamin D!

Mrs. Tyschinski

Grade 7 & 8 SHOPS CLASS

We will be completing our Themed Readers Theatre
projects over the next two weeks - stay tuned!

Ashley Delorme




